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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly this week celebrated children who have shown “curiosity” this week. Well done 

to the following children:  

Reception: Spencer   Year 1: Charlie    Year 2: Alannah 

Year 3: Dylan            Year 4: Jazmine    Year 5: Callum     Year 6: Lily 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 96.4% 

Well done to Year 2 for best attendance this week at 100%!  

 

Dates for Diary  

• Tues 3rd Dec – Whole school Xmas film night (book/pay by midday Fri 29th Nov) 

• Fri 6th Dec - Flu vaccination – whole school  

• Fri 6th Dec – 2pm School Fayre (donations from Monday 25th please) 

• Mon 9th Dec - Y2 A Christmas Journey at Birtley Methodist PM 

• Thur 12th Dec – Save the Children (Xmas jumper day/non uniform)  

• Thur 12th Dec – Xmas dinner day (no other options available see menu) 

• Mon 16th Dec – Pupil Christmas Shop (donations from Monday 25th please) 

• Tues 17th Dec – KS2 Xmas parties  

• Wed 18th Dec – Reception, Y1 & Y2 Xmas parties  

• Thur 19th Dec – Christmas Breakfast club (book by Fri 29th Nov) 

• Thurs 19th Dec - Y1 to Y6 Panto Trip AM 

• Break up for Xmas Friday 20th December!  

 

Rights Respecting  

Article 42 - Governments should actively tell children and adults about this Convention so that 

everyone knows about children’s rights. 

 

PE kits  

Could you please make sure that your child always has both an indoor and outdoor PE kit in school, as some 

PE lessons may still take place outside during the colder months. Outdoor kits should be black/dark blue. 

Many thanks 

 

Free School meals 

If your financial circumstances change, please check whether your child/children could be eligible for free 

school meals. This is a confidential service! https://www.gateshead.gov.uk/article/7433/Free-school-meals 

 

ASDA Rewards 

 

Parentkind – the charity that supports school PTAs - have teamed up and are continuing with 

Asda, who is making millions of pounds available to donate to primary schools across the UK 

through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative –  all you have to do is, opt in through the Asda 

Rewards app, choose our primary school and shop and scan in store or shop online at Asda.com, 

until the 30th November 2024. 
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Outright Campaign 

This year Portobello has signed up to take part in the OutRight Campaign. This is a national campaign which 

is organized by UNICEF and is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to share their views and really make a 

change in their local area. Involvement aims to develop knowledge of: 

-Children’s rights and the UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child)    

-The different mechanisms for using their voice and making change (including democracy and global 

citizenship)   

-How to use their voices, calling on decision-makers to act on the children’s rights issues that children 

themselves see as the most important    

We will be completing lots of different activities throughout the year.  

As it was World Children’s Day on Wednesday 20th November, we chose this date to launch our campaign. 

We can’t wait to get started! https://www.unicef.org.uk/.../teaching-resources/outright/ 

 

All we want for Christmas is you……… 

Are you looking for a way to spread some holiday cheer and make a difference in our school 

community? We are in need of parent and carer volunteers this Christmas season! By volunteering, 

you'll have the opportunity to help plan and participate in exciting events like school fayres, discos, 

and film nights, which all contribute to a fun and enriching environment for our children. Your involvement 

truly benefits every student, and we assure you that it won't take up too much of your time. Events like 

these simply can't happen without your support. For more information, please reach out to Mrs. Lister. Join 

us in making this holiday season and every season unforgettable for our pupils! 

Huge thanks to our new parents/carers who have volunteered this week! 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGW7QBj7rQ/YF2SssS5badRIX9lpohv3w/watch?utm_content=DAGW7

QBj7rQ&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor 

Upcoming events 

Xmas Film Night Tuesday 3rd Dec (whole school) – Please pay by midday Friday 29th November. Please give 

consent via google form: https://forms.gle/RqRmG9aY2vyVhqbp6 

 

Peter Pan Panto (Y1 to Y6) Consent can be given via Google form: flexible payment available can be 

paid in instalments of £5 if required/ please pay in full by Wed 18th Dec.  

https://forms.gle/CQPyRvKFB7rejuCh6Panto 

If you do not want your child to attend the Panto, please advise school via email: 

portobelloprimaryschool@gateshead.gov.uk  or comment using the above google form. 

Children’s Xmas Parties  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – if you would like to pick up your child at midday to get them home and 

changed for their PM party, please let class teacher know on the day – to be back in school for 1pm 

Key stage 2 (Year 3 to Year 6) – if you would like to pick up your child at 12.30pm to get them home and 

changed for their PM party please let class teacher know on the day – to be back in school for 1.30pm 

Lots of children stay in school and cannot be picked up, please send in party clothes and staff will support 

their change of clothing if required.  

 

 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/.../teaching-resources/outright/
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGW7QBj7rQ/YF2SssS5badRIX9lpohv3w/watch?utm_content=DAGW7QBj7rQ&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGW7QBj7rQ/YF2SssS5badRIX9lpohv3w/watch?utm_content=DAGW7QBj7rQ&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://forms.gle/RqRmG9aY2vyVhqbp6
https://forms.gle/CQPyRvKFB7rejuCh6Panto
mailto:portobelloprimaryschool@gateshead.gov.uk
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School Xmas Fayre  

You can collect children at:  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 @ 1.45pm 

Year 3,4,5 & 6 @ 1.55pm  

As soon as you have collected your children you can come straight into the fayre.  

More details to follow re stall holders, raffles/cash prize raffle tickets/tombola’s and a special visit from 

you know who..to follow! 

 

School Xmas Lunch Menu Thursday 12th December  

If your child is in Year 3 to 6 and usually has a packed lunch, please ensure you pay for school dinner via 

school gateway.  
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